
 

 

   

BSL Christingle Service 
6pm on Friday 16th December  
St. John’s Church, Stratford, E15 1NG   
 
Come and celebrate Christmas with  
the story of the Christingle. 
Suitable for the whole family – led in B.S.L.  
with English voiceover. Mulled wine and mince 
pies will be served after the service. From  
  Stratford Station walk towards town  
  centre, through Stratford Shopping  
  Centre. St. John’s Church on your left 
  as you exit. Disabled parking   
  available in front of the church. 

If you know of any Christmas or New Year 
services that are interpreted but not 
advertised in this 
newsletter, please let the 
Chaplain know and we 
can share it on Facebook.  

St Paul’s Cathedral, Midnight Mass 
11.30pm Christmas Eve.  

(24th December) 
Come and share in this special service celebrating 
the birth of Jesus Christ. To reserve your seat, 
please contact the Chaplain. You must be seated by 
11.10pm as all seats are then available to anyone.  

Contact  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07855 098953   
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org  

Website www.londondeafchurch.com   
Post Address: 2 Anatola Road, London N19 5HN  
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Did you know…that we don’t know how many 
wise men visited Jesus – but we do know the 
three gifts that were given. Gold for a King, 
Incense for a priest and Myrrh for suffering.  

 
 

BSL Christmas Worship 
9th December at 6.30pm 

Annunciation Church, Bryanston St,  
Marble Arch, W1H 7AH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Preacher: Mr John Delve 

 
Come and share the Christmas story  

of God’s love for the world. 
  

Mince Pies and mulled wine will be  
served after the service 

The Rt Revd Richard Chartres will 
be retiring as Bishop on London on 
2nd February 2017. He will have 
served as bishop for over 20 years 
and during this time the Church in 

London has seen much growth, especially 
among younger people. We wish him well in 
his retirement and thank God for all that he 
has done to grow the Church.  

 

Enfield Bible Group meet for the last time this 
year on December 1st when we will have a 
Bible Quiz. 



 

 

 


